
From: Karen Flowerdew
Sent: 15 July 2019 11:32
To: Megan O’Mara
Subject: Re: Odinsfield, The Square, Robin Hoods Bay, NYM/2019/0405/FL
 
Dear Megan
I would like to make an amendment to my application. We no longer want to re render the
rear of the house as described in the application. The reason for the change is that the stone
is in better condition than anticipated and there are two original windows under the render
which could then be revealed. We have taken cClair Shields advice about this. 
I’m assuming you are able to pass this to the appropriate person.  Please let me know if I
need to do anything else. I’m contactable on 
Many thanks for your help
Karen Flowerdew 

m.barnes
Stamp




